
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Our mission is to enhance, promote and support quality recreation facilities and 

opportunities for all residents of the community.” 
 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Thompson Recreation Commission scheduled for 

Wednesday, February 26, 2014 was not held.  There was no quorum. 

 

The next scheduled meeting will be held Wednesday, March 26, 2014 at 7 PM in  

the Merrill Seney Room at the Town Hall. 

 

 

 

Ida Ransom 

Recording Secretary 

 


